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MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

TO:                 ALL MEDIA 

DATE:     02 July 2015 

ATTENTION:    Editors, News Editors & PR Wires 

 

NDWEDWE TO BENEFIT FROM UPGRADE TO TAR OF MAIN ROAD P712 

 

The KwaZulu Natal MEC for Department of Transport, Community Safety and Liaison, Mr. Willies Mchunu,  

will officiate the beginning of the upgrade of main road P712 from gravel road to tar tomorrow (Friday, 3 July  

2015).  This road links Greytown and Stanger and is within the Ndwedwe Local Municipality. 

 

The upgrade stretches 22 kilometres and require a R250 million investment, but will also help to create an 

estimated 175 direct job opportunities.  

 

It is part of MEC Mchunu’s commitments at the department’s budget speech earlier this year, which sees the 

bulk of road developments focusing on mainly underdeveloped, rural areas. 
 

Mchunu will be accompanied by local leadership (District and Local Municipality Mayors, Councillors, and 

Amakhosi).  

 

Details of the event: 

Date: 03 July 2015 

Venue: Qinisani Sports field near Qinisani High School, Ndwedwe 

Time: 09h00 

 

Media are invited to attend.  

  

Ends. 

 

Media contacts:  

Kwanele Ncalane: 072- 803 1462/ 079- 699 5755/ Kwanele.Ncalane@kzntransport.gov.za  

Nathi Sukazi 081 018 0518/ Nathi.Sukazi@kzntransport.gov.za  

Website: www.kzntransport.gov.za  

Twitter: @KZNTransport 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/kzntransport  
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